
Village of Riverside 
Agenda for Public Hearings on 

Proposed Harlem Avenue Business 
District No. 2 

And 
Ogden-Harlem Business District No. 3 

Village of Riverside Board of Trustees 
Thursday, April 2, 2020 

at 7:00 p.m. 
Riverside Township Hall, Room 4 

27 Riverside Road, Riverside, IL 60546 

CONTINUATION NOTICE 

The Public Hearings for the proposed new Business Districts scheduled for Thursday, 
April 2, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 4 of the Riverside Township Hall will not take place 
on that date, in order to conform to Executive Order 2020-10 issued by Governor 
Pritzker on March 20, 2020. The Public Hearings are continued to June 4, 2020 at 7:00 
PM in Room 4 of the Riverside Township Hall.   For further information on the 
rescheduled/continued public hearing date, please visit the Village’s website or contact 
Director of Community Development Sonya Abt at 708-447-1241. 

___________________________ 
Jessica Frances 
Village Manager 


